
Remember to UNPLUG items 

in your classroom that will not 

be used over the summer 

months.  

This includes, but is not limited 

to: Smartboards, FM systems, 

projectors, extension cords, 

and classroom computers. 
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Unplug 
All those files and projects you 

worked so hard to create over 

the past school year need to 

be protected. This is the per-

fect time to BACK UP your 

work on your home drive and  

if needed an external hard 

drive. If you’re still on the fence, ask yourself 

these 2 questions: 

What is the price of a year’s worth of work?  

What is the price of an external hard drive? 

Note: Do not store any student data on an  

external drive.  
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Summer PD  - Moncton 

Batteries 
Help Desk 

Summer is a great time to put 

in those lingering HELP DESK 

REQUESTS you haven’t had 

time to get to all year. From 

laptop issues to classroom 

computers, if there is a  

technology related issue that needs addressing 

put in your Help Desk request now! 

To add a new Help Desk request click HERE.  

In collaboration with Apple 

Canada, a FREE Apple Sum-

mer Institute will be held in 

Moncton on June 26th & 27th. 

This is open to all teachers, 

administrators, district staff 

and Department  of Education representatives 

from across the Maritime provinces. 

For more details and to register please click 

HERE. 

LearnEAST 2014 will be held 

at Bliss Carman Middle School 

in Fredericton on Monday,  

August 18th.  

This FREE technology and 

learning conference provides 

an excellent opportunity to network with like-

minded teachers from across the province and 

add tools to your techy toolbox for the upcoming        

Over time, batteries leak and 

corrode whatever devices 

house them. June is the time 

to REMOVE THE BATTERIES 

from all of your classroom and 

school devices.  

This includes but is not limited 

to: Smart Responders (a.k.a. clickers), GPS 

units, the microphone for your classroom FM 

system and cameras.  
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